From: Ryan Peterson

To: Doug Young
Date: June 23, 2011

Subject: Request for Info - File #0275-EX-PL-2011

Message:
Doug,

Please disregard the 0269-EX-PL-2011 application and go forward with the 0275-EX-PL-2011. The
application should not be confidential.

Thank you,
Ryan Peterson

General Dynamics Advanced Information System
1200 Joe Hall Dr.

Ypsilanti, MI 48197

734-480-5304



